
No one ever imagined what 2020 had in store for us.
Through it all, our care, commitment and resolve never wavered.  

As we slowly return to our new normal, Magnolia Gardens
continues to take measures to help protect our residents,

our team members, and visitors.

Guidance
We are following guidance from: 
	 NJ Department of Health
	 Ocean County Health Department
	 Health Care Association of NJ
	 National Center for Assisted Living
	 American Health Care Association

Safety
While infection control protocol has always been a 
strong focus in our community, Magnolia Gardens 
is adding to our efforts to reduce the chances that 
our residents could contract or spread the novel 
coronavirus, including:
	

Health Is Still Our #1 Priority
Magnolia Gardens’ medical professionals are 
conducting telehealth appointments for residents. Our 
residents can also take advantage of our other services 
which include:
	

	 In-Person Medical Assessments & Treatments 

	 Laboratory Services

	 Diagnostic Services

	 Rehabilitative Services

	 Hospice Care

Though Things Are Different Some 
Things Never Change
Magnolia Gardens’ model for socialization continues 
even during this time of crisis. Some activities include:

	 Celebrating Birthdays

	 BINGO

	 Happy Hour

	 One-on-One Activities

	 Social Distance Activities

Keeping in Touch
Visiting with family is vital to our residents’ well-being. 
We will continue with our video calls, but we are now 
open for:	

	 Outdoor Visitation

	 Window Visits
	

	 One Designated Entrance
	
	 Screening All who Enter 
	
	 Face Covering Requirement
	
	 Providing Appropriate Personal 		
	 Protective Equipment
	
	 Practice Social Distancing
	
	 Interval & Scheduled COVID-19 Testing
	
	 Enhanced Cleaning
	
	 Contact Tracing Protocols
	 Continuous Training
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